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We are inviting submissions to the Special Issue on
Industrial Safety and Occupational Health Engineering.
Industrial Safety and Occupational Health are central
issues in current research on safety production,
spanning industries such as mining, metallurgy,
petrochemicals, construction, and transportation. The
Special Issue focuses on academic exchanges in areas
such as ventilation and dust prevention, fire and heat
hazard prevention, occupational hazards prevention,
industrial waste disposal, safety information and
intelligence, risk assessment, and emergency
management. It aims to enhance the level and capacity
of safety production by addressing these factors of
occupational hazards, environmental hazards and
accident risk in production activities. In this Special
Issue, we invite submissions exploring cutting-edge
research and recent advances in Industrial Safety and
Occupational Health Engineering. Both theoretical and
experimental studies and comprehensive reviews and
survey papers are welcome. 
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief
As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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